
November 2016  

 

Christmas Fair (added 28.11.16) 
 
What an amazing fair we had on Saturday! Calderwood was packed with friends, families and 
visitors for the fair run by our wonderful Parent Council! Thanks to their organisation, support 
from staff, pupils and parents and to your generosity, we made a whopping £6300 for our school! 
Check our Twitter feed for some photos from the day or head to our PARENTS section to visit 
the Parent Council webpage or Facebook page for more! Well done to everyone for their 
dedication, hard work and commitment to making our school community a happy one! 

 
National School's Film Week (added 11.11.16) 
 
On Thursday 17th and Friday 18th of November our pupils are off to the movies. National 
Schools Film Week is the biggest event of its kind in the world. Last year more than 300,000 
children saw 1,500 films - for free - in 530 locations throughout the UK. This year, almost 2,000 
film screenings are being held. We are lucky enough to be seeing The Iron Giant and Ice Age for 
FREE but we have asked for a donation of £2 from each pupil to provide us with buses to attend 
our screening. If you have not yet returned your £2, please do so before Thursday. Thank you! 

 
Parents' Evening  (added 11.11.16) 

 

You are invited to attend our Parents' Evening on Thursday 17th November. Appointment times 

will be issued on Monday 14th and thank you to all the parents who have returned our letter to 

tell us your preference for afternoon or evening appointments. Our P7 pupils will be on hand on 

the day to support the teachers in keeping to time but this can be very challenging when there is 

so much to say in a short time slot. We greatly appreciate your patience and understanding in 

this matter. Please arrive through the main entrance, 10-15 minutes prior to your appointment 

time to give you time to lok through your child's work before your appointment. Don't forget to 

visit the hall to see our information stalls and to explore the Book Fair too.   


